From: Daniela Gosselova

Sent: Sunday, January 7, 2024 12:11 PM

To: Info Request-Board

Subject: C4HCO Public Comment for Jan 8, 2024 Board Meeting

To:
Connect for Health Colorado (C4HCO) Board of Directors

Shouldn't the managers and executives of CAHCO provide more transparent and
complete health coverage data to C4HCO board and to the public, before they
put Marketing Spending Plans on the agenda?

Should the Board and people also know, for example, how many Colorado residents lost their health coverage
last year? How many lost their coverage only because C4HCO executives did not implemented provision in
SB20-215 to Establish a Path for Consistent Coverage for Individuals? (CRS 10-16-1202 (1)(d)(V)) What's
going to happen to those who had to interrupt their medical care because of lost of coverage and/or who is
going to pay the medical bills of those newly uninsured?

How many more uninsured individuals are there in Colorado now, thanks to the dysfunctional immigration
policy and thanks to C4HCO marketing campaigns to provide free health insurance and public benefits to

unlawfully present migrants?

Thank you for considering,

Daniela Gosselova





